
UPCOMING EVENTS @ Warlawurru: 

Week 6: Years 3 to 7 Broom Camp– one week to go! Remember your atten-

dance depends on your good attendance (don’t miss school) and good behaviour 

(follow our school rules). 

First Communion: Any children who have been Baptised Catholic are invited to 

participate in preparation to receive the Sacraments of Penance (Reconciliation) 

and Eucharist (First Communion). Parents and families interested in their children  

preparing for the Sacraments should contact the Principal, Dean Savoia. 
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      NEWSLETTER Term 3, Week 4, 2012 

John 6: 51-58 

“Very truly , I tell you, unless you eat the flesh of the Son of Man and drink 
his blood, you have no life in you.”         

         Dean  Savoia   (Principal) 

You can find this newsletter , old newsletters and school information on our website. 

Website: www.warlawurru.wa.edu.au    BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR OUR NEWSLETTER MISTAKE!!! 

Dear Parents and Families,  
Thanks again to Sr Alma for being Acting 

Principal during my leave. It was a special 

time for me and my growing family, and again 

thanks for the many good wishes.   

 

A PAThS “Kid of the Day” is chosen 

each day at Warlawurru School. 

Please ask your child if they were 

chosen today. 

Being warm-hearted and considerate. 
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Last week at Red Hill! 

Our school enrolment is 53 students. 

Our attendance numbers were very poor during Census 

time. This might mean we lose a teacher next year. 

But when children don’t come to school, this  

does mean they miss out on important learning. 

A consent form has been printed on the back of this 

newsletter. It asks for permission for students to be 

involved in a survey of dental health. The Health De-

partment wants to know what the dental needs are  in 

WA, including in regional areas. If you can help, 

please fill in the consent form and Health Department 

personnel will visit you to ask about your children’s 

dental needs. 

Please don’t let kids stay away from school 

because of teasing. Let us know, and we will 

do something about it. Staying home doesn’t 

fix the problem. 
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